Mest Portland Baptist Church

7081 East Route 20, Westfield, New York
Pastor Charles Robertson

westportlandbc@gmail.com • www.westportlandbaptistchurch.com • 716-326-3417 Live Stream on our Facebook Page and Video of Service on our YouTube channel.

> February 5th 2023

Prelude Val Gelsimino

Invocation Pastor Gary Henry Sr.

Praise and Worship Music Worship Team

Announcements Gary Farnham

Prayer Pastor Gary Henry Sr.

Scripture Reading: Luke 17:11-19 Gary Farnham

Children's Chat

(Children's Church dismissed for ages 3 through 7)

Message: "Mining God's Resources" Pastor Gary Henry Sr.

Hymn # 350 "Tis So Sweet to Trust In Jesus" Val Gelsimino

Communion Worship Board of Deacons

Hymn # 286 "Blest Be the Tie That Binds" Val Gelsimino

Closing Prayer Pastor Gary Henry Sr.

Tithes & Offerings can be placed in the wooden offering boxes located at the Main Entrance and on the table in the Breezeway.



This Week at WPBC

Today: 9:00 AM- Coffee Fellowship

9:30 AM- Sunday School 10:30 AM- Worship Service

Tuesday: 1-4 PM- Nina's Kitchen Open

Wednesday: 6:00 PM- Bible Study & Prayer Meeting

7:00 PM- Trustee Meeting

Thursday: 1-4 PM- Nina's Kitchen Open

6:00 PM- Adult Volleyball

FYI—Pastor and Nancy will be away through Tuesday evening in Florida visiting family. If you have an emergency please contact one of the Deacons.



Upcoming Events & Announcements.

The Pre-Service Greeters Ministry is returning. If you would like to be involved and have not been in the past please see Cheryl Cannon.

The Annual Meeting is scheduled for Sunday February 26 with lunch following the Worship Service and the meeting following lunch. Reports for the Annual Report are due to Pastor Charlie by Sunday Feb. 19th.

If you are interested in professing your faith in Christ by being Baptized see Pastor Charlie or one of the Deacons. We are planning to have a Baptism Service sometime in the spring. Also if you would like information or are interested in becoming a member of WPBC see Pastor Charlie or one of the Deacons.

Looking Ahead—Start Building Your Pinewood Derby Cars—The Annual Pinewood Derby will be Saturday March 4 with lunch at noon and the racing to follow.

Nursery sign-up sheet for February & March is on the Bulletin Board. We appreciate all who have helped in the last 3 months and thank you for your help in the next 2 months.

Giving to the Pavilion Fund in January was \$1,040.00. The total raised for the new Pavilion so far is \$18,167.

Giving 1/29/23	General Fund	Missions
Budget	\$2,605	\$426
Actual	\$2,020	\$350